\Waearren Petroleunm CommpEmyy
MANUFACTURING DEPARTMENT

P.O. Box 1197
Eunice., New Mexico 88231

June 17, 1980

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

ATTEN: JERRY SEXTON

Gentlemen:

Attached is Form C-103, which is our proposal for plugging and abondoning
the #2 product stroage well located on the Eunice Plant L.P.G. #1, Unit
#2G, Section 3, Township 22-S, Range 37 East.

As you are aware, this well has two (2) casing strings as well as a 10 3/4"
surface casing string. The 5" casing was installed to repair a leak in

the 7" casing string. Even though our records do not show the 5" and 7"

to be cemented together, it is our opinion that they are. If this is true,
it would be impossible to pull the 5" casing string out of the hole.

If this meets with you approval, I plan to start this work, along with the
plugging and abandoment of the #1 storage well. 1 believe that you gave
approval on the plugging of the #1 well in October, 1980.

Very truly yours,

C. B~ Ftoy
M&m—/
COF/jr -7

Attachments: Form C-103 Procedure of the #2 Vell
Drawing of the #2 Well
Form C-103 and Tetter for plugging and abondoment of the
#1 Storage 'ell
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